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SUBJECT: New Central Registry Information for Iowa 
……………………………………………………………………………………....................... 

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 
GEARUP>DCSE Collaboration – Teams>Policy Questions or 602-771-8127 

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

The Iowa Central Registry’s contact information has changed.  
  
Their new address is: 
  
Iowa Central Registry 
501 Sycamore, Suite 500  
Waterloo, IA  50703-4651 
  
Contact numbers for Central Registry are: 
  
Telephone:  (877) 274-2580 
Fax:             (319) 226-7150 
 
The phone number above handles calls for Iowa’s Central Registry and for Iowa’s Employer Call 
Center.  When you call this number, ask for Central Registry. 
  
Their email address is centreg@dhs.state.ia.us 
 
 
DCSE staff are urged to view this information directly on GEARUP and not create a separate 
personal file. You will find this Policy FYI on GEARUP via this file path: 
DOCUMENTS>PPU’S>Policy FYI. Click on the Policy FYI folder to view a list of Policy FYI 
notices. 
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